STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS25814

The purpose of this bill is to allow high school students to participate in high school home building classes,
which introduce students to career opportunities involved in the residential construction industry, without
the requirement to be registered as apprentices with the Division of Building Safety. The fees associated
with the registration requirement can be a barrier to participation.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact to the general fund. The Division of Building Safety would experience a reduction
of less than $500.00.

Contact:
Representative Wendy Horman
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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